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Grand Knight’s Message 
By Joseph Fiorentino III 

 

My Brothers/Sir Knights:  

  

THANK YOU to all of you who  
helped and worked the Fall Fest!!  
Both the Knights of Columbus  
Members and the West Pasco  
Sertoma Members made this year  
another successful event.  Special  
thanks to those of you who lent a  
hand (and muscle power) with the set up and 
takedown.   
 
We are fortune to have so many hard working 
individuals serving our church and community. 
From the Fall Fest to feeding parishioners breakfast 
or dinner and running a monthly blood drive. Your 
participation in the Knights of Columbus is 
important! You have my sincere appreciation for 
your dedication to others. 
 
On Thursday, November 3, 2011 at 7:30 pm in the 
Parish Hall, there will be the 3rd Degree Meeting.  
Don’t forget on Sunday, November 6, 2011 to come 
to the All American Breakfast. If you can’t work it, 
at least come eat with us, we need your support.  On 
November 28th, there will be an Officers Meeting 
at 7:30pm in the Parish Hall. 
 
On November 24th our annual Thanksgiving Dinner 
in the Parish Hall will be provided for $10 per 
person ($5 for children under 12) from 1:00pm to 
4:00pm. Tickets will be sold after masses. Please 

show your support and purchase a ticket from Lee 
Witt or Bob Fagan.  
 
Remember, November 11th is Veteran’s Day.  The 
Color Guard is in the 2011 Veterans Day Parade in 
Tampa. For additional information call the Color 
Guard Commander. For those of you, who served in 
our Armed Forces, thank you!  

 
Vivat Jesus, 
  
Joseph Fiorentino III 
Grand Knight  
2011-2012 
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SI�CERE THA�K YOU TO ALL 

I would like to thank all of you who volunteered your 

time and talents in helping make our Fall Carnival a 

success.  I do not have all the necessary e-mail 

addresses so please extend my thanks to those who 

helped who may not have e-mail.  Thank you to 

Sertoma and the many volunteers from that 

organization that also put in tireless hours in 

preparation, cooking and take down for the 

carnival.  Figures are not in as of yet but for those 

who attended, the weather was wonderful and the 

crowds were plentiful especially all day Saturday. 

Kudos also to our new ride company for providing us 

with clean affordable entertainment especially for 

our younger children.  I would also like to thank my 

fellow Volunteer Committee Chairmen for all the 

time and effort and for allowing me to continue as 

Volunteer Chairman.  God bless you all and my God 

bless our Parish and the Knights of Columbus. 

Joe LaGuardia, Volunteer Chairman, Carnival 

Committee 
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Chaplain’s Message 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
Thank you Brother Knights, 
for the superb Carnival at 
Queen of Peace. Thank you 
for your great participation. It 
drew a large crowd and could 
make many happy. Teamwork 
is the core to the success. Teamwork means great 
commitment. I could see Brother Knights and their 
family totally involved in this Carnival. Thanks for 
your sacrifice and leadership. Also I thank all our 
parishioners for their support and participation. 
Each of us played our piece to make it a success. 
God too, He blessed us with a fine weather. 
 
I believe everybody said an extra Rosary in this 
Month of October. Prayer is also a commitment. 
Prayer sanctifies our inner thoughts, purifies our 
relations  and glorifies our life. Please try to develop 
a personal prayer life. It will help us to live a 
sincere life focusing on God. If we are sincere 
before our heavenly Father, we are sincere before 
our brothers and sisters. Let this thought guide us all 
our way to the end. 
 
May the Peace and love of Jesus be with you all. 
 
Father Sebastian 
Chaplain 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

®

REMI�DER 

Friday, �ovember 4 

Monthly Dinner sponsored by 

Social Committee 

Serving 5pm to 7pm 

Roast Pork Dinner 

Adults $5.00, Children $4.00 

To all Members of KofC Council 11680 

 

I wish to thank the Council and PGK Joe Menicola for 
the wonderful 50 year Plaque awarded to me at the last 
Business Meeting. It is wonderful to be remembered. 
Thank you again. To look back 50 years is a long time 
and a wonderful time with all the Knights I served with. 

Lee Witt 
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�OVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Jeffery Baumrucker 
Daniel G. Bolduc 
Francis Bunting 
Samuel P. Faugno 
Thomas H. Ferguson 
Michael E. Gongola 
Eugene Hastings 
Bruce M. Herrmann 
Dennis Horan 
William P. Lamb 
James Mooney 
Rev. Jose A. Moralas 
John D. Poulter 
Terry J. Skinner 
Lawrence Smerecki 
Washington J. Toral 

 
�OVEMBER A��IVERSARIES 

 
Michael and Mary Beth Granite 

December Copy Deadline 

Please have your copy for the December, 2011 issue of the 
Knightly News to me by �ovember 20 at the latest. 

Any Chairmen of any committee that wishes to promote their 
projects are responsible to get their copy to me. 

Tom Cleary, Editor 

 

�OVEMBER, 2011 

 
�OVEMBER 3RD 

3rd Degree Business Meeting, 7:30pm, Parish Hall 
 

�OVEMBER 6TH 

All American Breakfast, serving from 8:00 – Noon, 
Parish Hall  
 
�OVEMBER 17TH 

4th Degree Business Meeting, 7:30pm, Parish Hall 
NO 3RD DEGREE SOCIAL MEETING 

 

�OVEMBER 24TH 

Thanksgiving Dinner, 1:00pm to 4:00pm 
Parish Hall 
 

�OVEMBER 28TH  

3rd Degree Officers Meeting, 7:30pm, Parish Hall 
 

SICK A�D DISTRESSED 

Fr. Joseph Pastick, prayers for continued health. 
Joe LaGuardia, recovering from shoulder surgery. 
Dennis Magner, under treatment for cancer. 

Tom �ordengreen, recovering from surgery. 

 

On Sunday �ov. 20 (feast of Christ the King) 

at the Cathedral of St. Jude the Apostle 
the St Jude the Apostle Medal 
will be presented  at 3: pm to 

William and Theresa Fuhrmann and 
Art and Claire Ostrander of our Council 
for distinguished and outstanding service 

to their parishes 
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Our Lady Queen of Peace 
Knights of Columbus Council #11680 

 

Presents for Everyone… 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
Thursday, �ovember 24, 2011 

    

Doors open 1:00 p.m. 
Dinner served from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
Entertainment from 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

 
Menu includes Roast Turkey with Stuffing, 

Mashed Potatoes and Gravy, Sweet Potato Casserole, 
Mixed Vegetables, Cranberry Relish, Rolls with Butter 

Coffee, Tea or Milk 
 

Dessert – Pumpkin Pie or Apple Pie with Topping 
 

Please B.Y.O.B. – Ice Furnished 

Ticket $10.00 per person 

$5.00 for children under 12 years. (�on-Refundable) 
 

Tickets will be sold after Mass Nov. 5-6, Nov. 12-13, & Nov. 19-20. 
Tickets will be sold by Bob Fagan at 816-8822 or Lee Witt 863-1064. 

 

No tickets will be sold at the door. Cut off date: November 21, 2011. 
 

Proceeds will be donated to Our Lady Queen of Peace Church 

& the Knights of Columbus for Special Projects. 
 

Only YOU can make this a success, so please join your friends for a fun afternoon! 

 


